
Farnham Primary School  
‘Together we discover, believe & achieve.’  

3rd March 2025  
Dear Years 3 & 4 parents and carers,  

We are excited to 
announce that Skills 
for Work are offering 
Year 3 & 4 parents a 
free workshop on 
Tuesday 18th March - 
9.30am - 11.30am. 
Please speak to the 
school office to book 
a place. Spaces are 
limited!  

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs S Keenan  
Headteacher 



___________________________
______ 

Headteacher: Mrs S Keenan Stratford Road, Bradford West Yorkshire, BD7 
3HU  

T: (01274) 573 297  
E: office@fps.paymat.org  
www.farnhamprimary.org.uk  


